
Thank you for joining us on this virtual run.  We hope you enjoy yourself.  
Please take a photo for us to post on social media.  You can email us at 

info@thegoosechase.org or tag us on your social media.
#thegoosechase &/or #virtualgoose

We hope to see you on more of our virtual events that we have planned in the 
coming weeks.  Also, please practice the social distancing guidelines that 
your community has in place. We want this to be a healthy activity for all. 

We are in this together!!! 

Candice


